
Continental Divide Electric Co-op has 
scheduled a maintenance outage for 
Thursday, Aug. 12, between 9 a.m.  
and 11 a.m.

Crews are replacing poles in the La Vega 
Estates neighborhood. 

The work is necessary to allow the  
co-op to add fiber-optic cabling and other 
communication equipment to our system 
to enable better monitoring of voltage and 
power quality in the future.

Construction of our SCADA (Supervisory 
Communication and Data Acquisition) 
system also prepares La Vega Estates 
to voluntarily subscribe to our fiber-
optic internet service through Red Bolt 
Broadband.

Those who depend on electricity-powered 
medical equipment should have battery-
powered backups on hand or make 
arrangements to stay in a location with 
access to electricity during this outage. 

If you have any questions about the 
electrical upgrades or Red Bolt 
Broadband, please contact our Grants 
office at (505) 285-6656 or visit 
RedBoltBroadband.com
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